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Dear Student Leaders: I hope you had a safe and enjoyable Labor Day weekend.
   
As you know, in response to an increase of posi�ve COVID-19 cases among students, we put a hold on all in-person
student organiza�on events and gatherings through tomorrow (September 9). While we monitor tes�ng trends a�er
the holiday weekend, we will extend the hold through Sunday, September 13, with the intent of resuming ac�vi�es
on Monday, September 14. As a reminder, in-person events and gatherings will be limited to no more than ten
people.
   
Likewise, to further expand your opportuni�es to engage with each other, we are in the process of installing and
comple�ng inspec�ons for three large tents located at:
   

Hale Green
Outside of Tradi�ons at Sco� (North Residen�al District)
Northeast of Curl Market (North Residen�al District)

   
These spaces will be available for informal use star�ng next week.
   
We will update you soon about next steps regarding reserva�ons of these tents, outdoor spaces, and Student Life
facili�es for the rest of the semester.
   
As always, thank you for all you are doing to come Together As Buckeyes and promote a safe and healthy Ohio State
community. Your ability to advance Ohio State’s “get involved” mission, even during a �me that we must stay apart,
is nothing short of remarkable. O-H!
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If you have trouble viewing this newsletter, click here.
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